
      ST COLUMBA’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

    

Week Commencing 26th March 2018 

We would like to remind all children that it is extremely 

important to be in school on time this week. 

Only children who attend breakfast club or go through 

the gate on time will receive an Easter egg hunt ticket. 

One child per class will get the chance to hunt for the 

hidden Easter egg, each day. 

The parent Easter egg hunt will take place on  

Wednesday 28th March. 

 

Good luck everyone! 

Congratulations 

Year 6! 

 

We are very 

proud to announce that our school 

football team WON the league last 

week! Well done to all of our vey  

talented players. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A movie afternoon is being held  

during school time on Tuesday 27th 

March 2018. Tickets are on sale for 

£1.50. Children who purchase a ticket 

will be invited into the hall to watch 

the movie. They will also receive a 

drink and treats to eat during the film.  

Children will break for  

Easter at 2:00pm on  
Wednesday 28th March 

and they will return to 

school on Tuesday 17th April. 

 
 
 
 

You may remember a few weeks ago, we 

had a very talented poet in school 

named Paul Delaney. During his visit, lots 

of children wrote their very own poems 

and two poems stood out to Paul. The  

poems were that great, the children who 

wrote them have been chosen to attend 

the Liverpool Primary School Poetry 

 Festival. The two girls from year 3  

performed their poem last Wednesday 

evening—one of them even won a ‘Poet 

of Merit’ award. 

All after school clubs are cancelled this 

week. 

Knowsley Central Area 

Choral Event 

 

Once again, our year 3 

class have done  

St Columba’s proud. 

 All children in year 3 

who attended the  

choral event last week 

spoke clearly,  

beautifully and  

confidently.  

Well done year 3! 
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AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

MONDAY TENNIS YEARS 3/4/5/6 CANCELLED 

TUESDAY CHOIR YEARS 3/4/5/6 CANCELLED 

TUESDAY GYMNASTICS YEARS 3/4 CANCELLED 

TUESDAY BOOSTER YEAR 6 CANCELLED 

THURSDAY PARENT&CHILD FITNESS YEARS 3/4/5/6 CANCELLED 

Above 97% 96% - 97% Under 96% 

Exceeding Target On Target Below  

Target 

Class Graded % 

Nursery  84.6 

Reception  95.7 

Class 1  94.7 

Class 2  94.3 

Class 3  99.3 

Class 4  95.6 

Class 5  95.6 

Class 6  97.1 

WHOLE SCHOOL  96 

Winners 

The award for the 

best class goes to 

Year 3 with 99.3% 
WELL DONE!! 

This Weeks Maths Challenge 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 

TUESDAY 27th MARCH 2018 Year 5 Easter presentation at church (9:15am) 

WEDNESDAY 28th MARCH 2018 Break for Easter. 2pm finish. 

TUESDAY 17th APRIL 2018 Children return to school 

Weekly Attendance Information 

 

Well done to all children who have been in 

school on time every day for the past two 

weeks. We have 3 days left of our ‘Lucky 13’ 

attendance initiative and we have never 

had so many children still in the running with 

100%. Keep up the good work.  


